
iPad and iPhone Group Meeting - November 2022 
 
Our last meeting of the year and appropriately we finished off last months tutorial on the 
Calendar app ready for 2023. In the light of a recent report in The Times headlines "Met 
Police to contact 70,000 potential victims after smashing fraud ring", we went through the 
importance of creating secure passwords and making sure that they are properly recorded. 
Also, it is important to ignore texts and phone calls from strangers. (Having said that, the 
Met Police are contacting those affected by text!) 
 
The big topic of the month was the use of the Apple Translate app. We looked at its ability 
to transalate from speech, typed in phrases/words and images of text scanned by the 
Camera or from photographs. We also demonstrated how it is possible to have a 
conversation with live translation. We may look at Google Translate in the future as it 
receives a better write-up. 
 
There will be no meeting in December and the next one will be at 2:10pm on 27 January 
2023. We are following the lead of the Geography Group in starting a little later to allow use 
of the free parking in the 'Morrisons' car park. 


